
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Honesty and Confidence 
 

Newsletter #15 – Spring Term 2024 – Friday 12th January 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
A very happy new year to you all.  It was wonderful to welcome back all of the pupils on Tuesday morning 
following the Christmas break.  I have been very pleased with how well the pupils have settled back into 
routines and they have made an impressive start to their learning for the term.  This is a short term of just 
ten weeks (only nine now remaining) with five weeks either side of the half term holiday so we have a lot to 
cram into such a short space of time. 
 
House Points Reward 
 
At the end of last term, the School Council decided upon the termly reward for the winning House for the 
autumn term – Pembroke House.  Next Wednesday afternoon, pupils from this House will have a disco in 
the school hall to celebrate their achievement.  Well done to all of the pupils in Pembroke House. 
 
Clubs 
 
As per the Class Dojo message I sent out yesterday, you can sign your child/ren up to clubs for the term 
using the following link.  Clubs are limited in size due to staffing so please ensure that if you are signing 
your child/ren up to any of these clubs that they attend the club regularly. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/z7EgBRn44V 
 
Unfortunately, Ukulele Club is now full and we have a few children on a waiting list for the club.  If anyone 
has a ukelele that they would be willing to lend us for the term, then we could increase the number of pupils 
accessing the club.  Please contact me via Class Dojo if you do have a ukelele you are willing to lend to us 
for the term. 
 
Key Dates 
 
I have pleasure in providing you with a separate letter containing the list of key dates for the term this 
afternoon.  However, as per usual, I have provided the key dates for this half term here. 
 
January: 
 
Wednesday 10th January: First Experiences Music Sessions (each week throughout the term) – 

Swan Class 
 
Wednesday 17th January:  Small Steps Road Safety – Robin Class (pm) 

House Points Reward – Disco 
 
Monday 29th January:   Darwin Centre working with Kingfisher Class 
 
February: 
 
Friday 9th February:   Final Day of the Half Term 
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Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, 
some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Video – Friday 12th January 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2023+24/120124/Weekly+Celebration+Video+10.mp4

